
NORTHERN OHIO DISTRICT 
J=gf   UNITED STATES 
8 8  POSTAL SERVICE 

February 27,2015 

Bill Goncy, Mayor 
Village of Boston Heights 
45 East Boston Mills Road 
Hudson, Ohio 44236-1153 

Dear Mayor Goncy: 

This letter is in response to your request for a fast tine of address of Boston Heights, 
Ohio 

A review of the data between Hudson and Peninsula was completed February 10, 
2015. Based on the findings of the review, the United States Postal Service 
approves the use of Boston Heights, Ohio as a last line of address. 

Please note; The results indicate that there are no duplicate street names or 
addresses between the two ZIP Codes, which is one of the biggest factors when 
approving or disapproving a mailing name request. There are, however, duplicate 
post office box addresses within the two ZIP Codes thpt create the potential should 
a mailer make a mistake, in assigning the correct ZIP Code. The USPS cannot be 
held responsible if a mailer incorrectly addresses a piece of mail and we deliver tt as 
addressed. Mail will continue to be delivered as addressed if mailers use Hudson or 
Peninsula as the last line of address. The USPS has no authority to require mailers 
to use Boston Heights as a last tine of address. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact George Brewer, Manager, 
Address Management Systems at (216) 443-4526. 

Jim Oblock 

Sincerely, 

Jim Oblock 
Manager, Operations Programs Support 


